
EARTHQUAKES, WILDFIRES, FLOODS, PANDEMICS! Please 
join us and welcome our guest speaker Jodi Blackwood, the Pro-
gram Manager for the Community Emergency Response Team 
(CERT) for Clark Regional Emergency Services Agency (CRESA). She 
will speak about the importance of emergency preparedness, with 
a key emphasis on making it do-able.  
When the tornado alert sounded earlier this month, many of us 
were caught off guard and did not know what to do. Attend this 
meeting and learn how to help your family and neighbors if roads, 
food, water supply, and electrical grid are disrupted in a disaster. 

CAN YOU HELP FIGHT HUNGER IN OUR COUNTY? 
Would you like to join the Clark Neighbors Food Project (also 
known as the Green Bag Program)? This organization of over 2,000 
county volunteers is fighting hunger in Clark County. To learn how 
you can help, please go to : clarkfoodproject.org  Within our neigh-
borhood association boundaries, there are several groups col-
lecting food from donors once every two months. 

If you wish to stay informed, email me at  
sunnysidenava@yahoo.com and request to be on the  
Sunnyside NA email list. The list is also used to send out  
various announcements regarding our activities. 

Check out our page on the county’s web site!  
www.clark.wa.gov/county-manager/sunnyside  

Neighborhood association newsletters are copied free of charge by the Clark County Neighbor-
hood Outreach Office and Clark County’s Print Shop. The information and views expressed are 
solely those of the neighborhood association and not of Clark County Government .  
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Please join us for our  

Neighborhood Association meeting 

Thursday, November 9 
at 

Silver Star Elementary School 
10500 NE 86th St., Vancouver 

from 6:30 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. 
 

Agenda: 
Introductions 

Jodi Blackwood, CERT Program Manager 
Review of new Sunnyside boundary map 

Adjournment 
We hope to see you there! 

 

OCTOBER NEIGHBORHOOD MEETING NOTICE SENT IN ERROR  You all 
received a notice regarding the Oct. 25 meeting of the newly organized 
Curtin Creek Neighorborhood Association. This was an error. If you live east 
of 94th Avenue, you are still in the Sunnyside NA.  
MESSAGE FROM CLARK COUNTY’S NEIGHBORHOOD OUTREACH OFFICE: “Please accept our apologies 
for the mix up in the postcard notices that were just sent out. Due to a data programming issue, the 
October 25 Curtin Creek meeting notice was sent to the entire boundary of the east AND west Sunny-
side neighborhood, not just the new neighborhood for the west side (Curtin Creek). 
Still have questions about which you belong to? you can call the Neighborhood Outreach office at 
564.397.2316 or email marilee.mccall@clark.wa.gov.” 

Sunnyside Neighborhood Association current boundary map:  
https://gis.clark.wa.gov/ccimages/MapGallery/PDF/

Sunnyside_Portrait_36x48.pdf 

Sunnyside Neighborhood Association 
Vancouver, WA 
 

Welcome to Your Neighborhood Association! 
Meeting Thursday, November 9 at 6:30 p.m. 
Silver Star Elementary– in-person only 
See other side for more info!  
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